
From: ENERGY STAR [whatshappening@energystar.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2005 6:04 PM 
Subject: Reminder: Deadline for ENERGY STAR Window, Door, and Skylight Display Unit Labeling 
July 31st 
Dear ENERGY STAR Partner:  
 
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) would like to remind you that the final deadline for labeling 
your window, door, and skylight display units with the new ENERGY STAR display unit labels is 
approaching. Partners are asked to use the appropriate ENERGY STAR display unit label on all display 
units, including new units and existing displays at retail locations, by July 31, 2005.  
 
Additional information, including label templates and labeling guidelines, is available on the ENERGY 
STAR Web site at: http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=windows.display_unit_labels. Partners may 
use the label vendor of their choice to print the labels. For a list of vendors known to be printing the 
labels, contact windows@energystar.gov. The labeling guidelines include information that will help you 
to introduce the labels to your sales representatives and prepare them to derive the most benefit from the 
labels.  
 
Questions may be addressed to Jenny Dakin, D&R International, at jdakin@drintl.com or (301) 588-
9387. 
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